
From:  Anita Rosenberg <arstudio@aol.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 12:02:02 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  extend the period
 

Mindy - please extend the period of comment on the Millennial project - which is a horrible project for our historic and beloved
neighborhood. I am not sure what else to add in this email.

Anita Rosenberg
homeowner at the Broadway Hollywood

Anita Rosenberg
Anita@AnitaRosenberg.com
www.AnitaRosenberg.com
213-379-5677
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